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Welcome Message from the Mayor 

On behalf of Red Deer City Council, The City of Red Deer and the citizens we serve, it is a privilege to 

welcome you to the 2019 Health & Physical Education Conference.  

I would like to personally thank and commend the leadership, staff and volunteers from the HPEC for 

choosing Red Deer as your host city. Red Deerians pride themselves in our community’s recreation 

excellence, so it is a privilege to welcome you all to enjoy the Red Deer we are and are becoming.  

We hope that those of you who are guests to our community will enjoy all that Red Deer has to offer 

during your stay in Alberta’s emerging city. 

 

 

 

Her Worship 

Mayor Tara Veer 

The City of Red Deer 


